
Butter Braid Pastry Fundraiser 
 

Order pickup Monday November 11th 

5:00-7:30pm 

 Hello Dancers and Parents, I hope you all had a          

wonderful Halloween filled with lots of yummy treats...on 

to Thanksgiving!  Up until now, technique and proper 

placement has been a huge focus in all of our classes.  This 

month we will begin learning choreography for all of our 

recital routines. Attendance will be crucial for our      

dancers during the next few months. Please notify Katie if 

your dancer will be absent. 

November 2024 

COSTUME FEES can be paid at any time but the full balance is due                                                 

no later than November  21, 2024.                                                                                                                 

Payments received after that date shall incur a late fee. Students must have all account fees paid in 

full before costumes will be distributed. 

Creative Movement- 1 costume- $75.00 

Preschool- 2 costumes- $150.00  

K-5th Combo classes- 3 costumes- $210.00 

6th-12th Combo classes- 3 costumes- $225.00 

Beginner Hip Hop and Beginner Acro– 1 costume- $75.00 

Lobby Policies 

Parents, while we love that you are able to sit in our rooms to view class, make sure to keep the 

volume and movement to a minimum. Please remember this is a learning environment and too 

many distractions can be harmful to your dancers progress. Ideally, we would like to keep our 

classrooms open for viewing all season long, but this may not be able to happen if the                  

distractions continue to disrupt our dancers learning.   

All parents should remain on the carpeted areas and dancers should remain on the dance floor  

unless changing shoes or instructed by their teacher.  

Thank you for your cooperation!      


